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Welcome New Sensei

Congratulations to Sensei Rachel Puchkoff for successfully passing her Black Belt test on April 30th!!!
Promotions
Healthy Kick

Congratulations to our new Junior Black Belt- Sensei Jenee Pacheco 4/23/06!!

Dakota Swanson has been promoted to Brown Belt

Alex Onghena has been promoted to Brown Belt

Pierson Bisceglia has been promoted to Green Belt

Brendan Lynch has been promoted to Yellow Belt

House of Soke
Congratulations to Sensei Nate Brown on his recent graduation from the Correctional Officer Academy where he won the Ironman Award for being the most fit graduate.

For all Yodans last promoted by Soke, submit your application for Godan by June for review and approval from Soke.

Soke reports that he enjoyed his visit on College Hill and that it was good to be with friends. 

House of Soke participated in the CPCC Skyline run on 22 April 2006.  Thank you to all who participated.
 

Welcome back to Sensei Loren Gray.
Healthy Kick

All is going well.
Two Skies School of Self Defense

All is going well.
Poughkeepsie YMCA

All is going well.
KZI California
All is going well.
Other
Kyoshi Mansfield will be a guest instructor on July 21 and 22 at the Super Summer Seminars in Hamilton, NY, Colgate University. Martial Arts (internal and external subjects) will be covered.  Anyone interested in attending is encouraged to check out the website at http://www.zdkusa.com/2006_sss.htm
 

Pearls of Wisdom

“If you see a turtle on a fencepost, you can better believe he didn’t get there by himself.”  … Zig Zigler
Editor’s Notes

Articles for the Ken Zen Ichii website are being actively solicited.  Anyone who wants to submit an article should contact Sensei Michael Calabrase at mcalabrase@gmail.com or the editor at Noah_Valle@hotmail.com, (818) 395-0757 or (626) 818-2041.
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